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21 September 2022 
 
 
Dear parents, guardians, carers 
 
Friday 23 September - non-uniform day 
 
Poole High School is delighted to be supporting Childhood Awareness Month. Our charitable 
focus will be through a non-uniform day this Friday 23 September. The focus will be upon a 
charity called ‘Go Gold for Dexter’. The attached document gives you a sense of the heartfelt 
loss of one of our families. 
 
A £1 suggested donation for your child to wear non-uniform for the day. The money will be 
collected during tutor time or prior to assembly. There is no ‘dress theme’ suggested so 
please therefore ask your child to dress appropriately for school and sensibly respectful for 
this special cause. Please also bear in mind the potential for inclement weather.  
 
If your child has a PE lesson on this day they will still be expected to bring their kit as normal.  
 
We trust all students to embrace the spirit of this cause to set the tone for future similar 
events. 
 
Please see the attached flyer with further details on the charity. 
 
In anticipation thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P Gray 
Headteacher 
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